
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2015-16/No.30 Date- 16/09/15

To: All Students
From: The Principal
Subject: Circular regarding change in the Diwali Vacation dates

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that in the month of July and August due to certain unavoidable circumstances

like heavy rains and the Patidar movement, we lost quite a few Academic days. Hence, to do justice

to the academic programme and cover up towards the loss we will be shortening the Diwali break

for our students. The earlier date for the Diwali vacation was 8 th November to 22nd  November, the

new vacation dates will be 8th November to 18th November and the school will reopen on 19th

November 2015.

We look forward towards your support and cooperation to help our children move ahead with the

learning process and the yearly learning outcomes.

Thanking you  

With Warm Regards,

Mrs.Sutapa Mishra
The Principal
Redbricks School  
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Subject: Circular regarding change in the Diwali Vacation dates

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that in the month of July and August due to certain unavoidable circumstances

like heavy rains and the Patidar movement, we lost quite a few Academic days. Hence, to do justice

to the academic programme and cover up towards the loss we will be shortening the Diwali break

for our students. The earlier date for the Diwali vacation was 8 th November to 22nd  November, the

new vacation dates will be 8th November to 18th November and the school will reopen on 19th

November 2015.

We look forward towards your support and cooperation to help our children move ahead with the

learning process and the yearly learning outcomes.

Thanking you  

With Warm Regards,

Dr.Gargi Singh
The Principal
Redbricks Primary School  




